Madison County Community Advisory Board Meeting
July 13, 2023
Present Board Members
Ray Carter
Jimmy Houston
Calvin Guyton
Brodrick Washington
Also attending
Sheriff Randy Tucker
LeeAnn Sanders
Charles Cowan
Erica Barker

Opening Statement: Sheriff Randy Tucker opened the meeting stating to his knowledge, no complaints
had been reported. All board members present agreed that each had not rec’d a complaint on the
department during this quarter. Sheriff Tucker then had each board member turn the page to a sign in
sheet. This sign in sheet showed two employees completed training. These training exercises were for
two deputies who were stepping up to patrol duty officers.

After the Sheriff was finished, the floor was opened to anyone else in attendance. There were not any in
attendance who had any further comment. The meeting was then closed.

Next meeting will be October 12, 2023



